
A Note from Mr. Llewellyn 
I am proud to recognize the stu-
dents on the Principal’s List for 
the  second nine week marking 
period! 

Pre K- Isaac Bussard, Nolan Jef-
fereys, Willoh Lehr, Alex Norris, 
Cami Kerns  

Kindergarten- Jake Alvarado, 
Braxton Brown, McKynna Bruck, 
Asher Delorenzo, Eliza Honce, 
Jaeda Jones, Nova Lehman, Xoe 
Mazuran, Lincoln Vanmeter, 
Delaney Biser, Anthony Cooper, 
Elizabeth Jenkins, Lily Long, Lo-
gan Loya, Grayson May, Aaliayah 
Smoot 

First Grade- Josephine Bladen, 
Benjamin Burgess, Kaelyn Cor-
nachia, Taylor Emerick, Isabella 
Evans, Evan Filer, Latika Fryer, 
Addison McMillan, Easton Parker, 
Collin Sheetz. Adelynn Weimer, 
Caleb White, Zain Ahmed, Carsen 
Armentrout, Kenley Clark, 
Adalynn Irons, Bryson Irons, Bris-
tol Kerr, Bennett Wilhelm 

Second Grade- Gabriel Bussard, 
Adilynn Cage, Easton Kesner, 
Ethan Morozek, Azaea Ortiz, 
Nhi’Shaun Washington, Ayanna 
Youngblood, Hannah Dougherty, 
Liam Harper, Camden Jefferys, 
Ariah Kennard, Cali Kerns, Bella 

Miller, Wesson Shoemaker, 
Addison Bradburn, Amelia 
Goetz, Emma Logsdon, Nikki 
Parker, Brenton Rice, Gracelin 
Rosenberger, Nicolas Santangelo 

Third Grade- Ahmya Adams, 
Tayleen Armentrout, Ryleigh 
Blauch, Mya Brailer, Thea Carr, 
Dayna Dize, Amelia Finzel-
Jensen, Caedence Grove, Jayci 
Langley, Jaxon Lehman, Hayden 
Linaburg, Cayson Locklear, 
Ryan Martz, Kellen Minnick, 
Abbey Puffenbarger, Shaylyn 
Root, Riley Taranto, Maxwell 
Twigg, Rilon Whitaker, Gabriel-
la Alvarado, Jaxon Andrews, 
Kiley Belford, Landon Biser, 
Madalyn Bridges, Jacob Cage, 
Danielle Goffinski, Kambria 
Hartig, Dylan Irons, Daniel 
Lancaster, Marlee Poissoner, 
Eston Powell, Mattilyn Richards, 
Samuel Sheetz 

Fourth Grade- Caleb Beck, 
Abigail Bittner, Addison Brown, 
Chase Long, Mason Miller, 
Colton Parker, Abigail Perrin, 
Aeralyn Reinhart, Jenna Rice, 
Savannah Alt, John Alvarado, 
Farrah Ball, Dylan Blank, Trevin 
Boykin, Kaylee Bustillos, Bray-
den Emerick, Vance Jenkins, 

Madelyn Kline, Brooklyn Knight, 
Azaelah Langan, William Miller, 
Jessica Nelson, Caroline Nguyen, 
Maci Thrasher-Wilson, Noah 
Townsend, Braelyn Wilhelm 

Fifth Grade- Shelby Barclay, Alyssa 
Browning, Braylee Bustillos, Madi-
son Cannon, Alexa Morrison, Jessi-
ca Tabler, Justin Wakefield, Caysen 
Whetzel, Alanna Adams, Hunter 
Brown, Flossy Delorenzo, Brandon 
Dobbs, Daulton Harper, Arianna 
Magruder. Ava Moore, Abigail 
Mueller, Haylee Twigg, Macie 
Buentello, Christian Cage, Noah 
Filer, Rylee McKenzie, Carson 
Oster, Jace Portmess, Dixie Twigg, 
Grason Whitaker 

Pawsitive Mindset Award Students 
are selected by teachers based upon 
their work effort, positive attitude 
towards learning and for making 
substantial growth in one or more 
areas.  Congratulations to the fol-
lowing students: Nolan Jefferys, 
Naheem Middleton, Derek Evans, 
Austin Magruder, Benjamin Bur-
gess, Bristol Kerr, Gabriel Bussard, 
Airauna Pope, Dayna Dize, Justin 
Beckett, Abby Bittner, Brooklyn 
Knight, Nevaeh Crawford, Haylee 
Twigg, and Noah Filer. 

Hooley Plunge 
Cresaptown students will be collecting coins again this year to support teachers that are taking the 

plunge on Saturday, March 3rd.  Coins will be collected March 4-6 in exchange for participa-
tion in a spirit day.  All proceeds will go to the Allegany County Special Olympics and other 
local programs for the developmentally disabled. 

 

February 2020 
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ble 

 Be Ready to 
Learn 

Schools Closed, 
Parent Conference  
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5th Grade MISA 
Testing  

03/24-
03/27 

3-Hour Early  
Dismissal , End of 
3rd Marking Period 

03/27 
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A Note From... 

Kindergarten  

Kindergarten has been working hard 
and having fun in the process. We 
enjoyed celebrating our 100th day of 
school and all things “100!” The 
Kindergarten students made creative 
projects that showed off their counting 
skills!  Great job!  In March, we are 
looking forward to celebrating Dr. 
Seuss’ birthday with some great Dr. 
Seuss stories. We will also celebrate St. 
Patrick’s Day with students creating 
Leprechaun traps! Look for more 
information in the coming weeks.  In 
addition, we ask you to review your 
child’s high frequency words daily; we 
are becoming better readers and writers 
with every new word we learn.  During 
math, we have learned about addition, 
and now we are moving on to 
subtraction! Keep practicing writing 
those numbers to 100! 
  

Second Grade 
Second Grade is having a wonderful start to 
the New Year 2020!  In Reading, we are 
currently reading stories about working 
together and how it is better to work as a 
team.  In Math, we have learned how to add 
and subtract two digit numbers and are 
working on telling time and counting 
money. Second graders have also begun to 
learn cursive writing.  Thanks for your 
support from home! 
 

Third Grade 
The third grade students are working 
hard! In math, students have been 
practicing multiplication and division 
facts. We recently completed an area 
and perimeter unit. We are now 
beginning a fraction unit. In ELA, third 
graders are focusing on becoming good 
writers and reading to find text 
dependent answers. We have been 
creating great topic sentences, using at 
least 3 supporting sentences with 
details, and using closing sentences. It 
won’t be long and the students will be 
taking their first MCAP test. Finally, 
we would like to thank parents for 
encouraging students to read daily, 
while working on their fluency. We 
would like to remind students to 
continue to take Accelerated Reader 
test, completing Book It, and studying 
their multiplication and division facts.  

Fourth Grade 
 Students in fourth grade have been 

knee deep into fractions!  They have 

been working hard to find 

equivalent, compare, order, add, 

subtract, and multiply fractions!  We 

are so proud of students for working 

so hard to tackle such a challenging 

concept!  During reading students 

are beginning to prepare for MCAP 

testing by working on various 

reading, writing and language skills.  

Students are reminded to read and 

record it on their reading logs. When 

students practice reading they 

become more fluent in all subjects!  

We are well into the 3rd marking 

period and approaching out last 9-

weeks!  Spring, here we come!  

Fifth Grade 
As they say, “March comes in like a 
lion and out like a lamb” and as quickly 
as this happens,  5th graders are coming 
to the end of their elementary school 
years.  We are taking the MISA science 
test March 24-27.  We still need to stay 
focused and prepare for the upcoming 
MCAP test.     We are currently 
studying fractions in math.    Please get 
plenty of rest in preparation for the 
tests.   Our final rounds of book reports 
will take place after testing is over.  
Thank you for your continued support at 
home.  Stay warm and think spring! 

Pre-K 
Pre-K’s current reading unit is 
transportation!  We are continuing to work 
on letters and letter sounds. The students 
are working hard to learn and recognize all 
52 letters in order to earn a trophy! In math, 
we are continuing our lessons on 
recognizing numbers and putting numbers 
together to make 5 and 10 using ten frames. 
We also reviewed and practiced our 
addition and subtraction skills. Our writing 
skills are improving!  We write our names 
every day and use our journals. Please 
continue to read every night with your 

child! Thanks for all you do!   

First Grade 
First grade has enjoyed celebrating 
several special days in February.  We 
started the month by predicting if the 
groundhog would see his shadow.  As 
we all know, he did not see his shadow 
and to the children’s delight Spring will 
be coming soon.  Next, we celebrated 
100 days of school.  We enjoyed learn-
ing all about 100.   Finally, we celebrat-
ed Valentine’s Day.  Thanks to PTO for 
the delicious food and fun games!  It 
has been a fun month in first grade! 

The Book Fair is coming to our 
school Monday, March 
9th through Monday, March 16th! 
This year classes can both look and buy 
during their regular Library, Technology, 
and Life Skills classes. 
 

Families are also invited to shop the 
Book Fair on Parent Conference Day, 
March 6th. 
We're WILD about BOOKS! 


